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WATER-SEWER COMMISSION MEETING "7 \
May 13, 2014
Present: Leo Collette, Charlie Packard. George Cornwall, Val Daigle, Dave Berger, Steve

Nims and Mary Calandrella

Residents: Paul & Terri Maguire, Mary Jo Fitchel and Mr. & Mrs, Timms
CALL TO ORDER
6:05pm Val Dailge handed over the meeting chair to Leo Collette at 6:25pm
Motion to Approve the May 13.2014 Agenda motion by Charlie Packard, 2™ by George
Cornwall, vote was unanimous.
Motion to Approve the April 8, 2014 minutes motion by George Cornwall, 2" by Charlie
Packard. vote was unanimous
OLD BUSINESS
-Leo stated to the commissioners that the water tank project is complete and all monies have
been spent down to the last $ 33.00. Leo also reminded the commission that the Water Line
project bid opening is set for June 5" at 2pm and that there will be a pre-construction meeting
held on May 29" at 10am if anyone is interested in attending,
NEW BUSINESS
Leo allowed resident and abutter to the reservoir to present his planned presentation to the
commissioners. Paul provided the commissioner with a proposal to allow only immediate
abutters to the reservoir to have boating rights. He stated that the island owners already are
excluded from the ban and so should the abutters. Leo asked the commissioners to discuss Mr.
Maguire’s presentation. George Cornwall offer a motion to read: I move to amend the original
vote taken on July 17, 2014 that the water commissioners allow the abutters to the Upper
Naukeag reservoir be allowed to have and use two boats on the Upper Naukeag Lake. Said
abutters will follow all rules and regulations imposed by the Ashburnham water commissioners
in effect now and in the future, voted 3 yes- 2 no, vote does pass.
Leo asked to advertise an ad about the boating ban in the local newspaper so that all residents are
made aware of the original and now the amended ban.
COMMISSIONERS REPORT
Leo asked Steve for an update on the latest on the up-coming Water line Project. Steve stated the
bid opening date and pre-construction meeting. He stated that approximately a dozen or so
contractors had pulled plans so far as possible bidders.
NEXT MEETING

June 10, 2014 at 6:00pm

ADJOURN
Motion by: Val Daigle, 2™ by George Cornwall, vote was unanimous. 6:50pm

Respectfully Submitted by: Marny Catandrella



